
 

 

2nd December 2019 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

COMMON GOOD: ADVENT NON UNIFORM DAY 2019 
 
There will be a non-uniform day for students on Tuesday 17th December 2019. Students will 
need to pay £2.00 cash by Monday 16th December 2019.  Alternatively, there is the facility 
to pay £2.00 on Parentpay via the charity collection icon (please contact the Finance 
Department if assistance is required). 
 
Please can you ensure that what your child wears is appropriate for school.  Students 
dressed inappropriately will be sent home. 
 
The Charities the year groups are supporting are as follows: 
 
Year 7: Catholic Children’s Society Westminster 
Year 8: CARITAS Westminster  
Year 9: CAFOD  
Year 10: St Joseph’s Hospice 
Year 11: Saint Vincent de Paul (SVP) 
Year 12: The Passage  
Year 13: Mary’s Meals 
 
Thank you for your support and wishing you a happy and Holy Christmas and best wishes 
for 2020.  
 
Yours faithfully       
 

James Ryan 

 
Mr J Ryan 
School Chaplain 
 


